
 
 
DEAR D4K -  
 
THANK YOU SO VERY MUCH FOR THE SCHOLARSHIP. I 
AM HONORED TO GET THIS AMAZING OPPORTUNITY. 
 
WE ARE GRATEFUL THAT YOU CAN MAKE THIS 
POSSIBLE AND EVERYTHING YOU DO TO CREATE D4K. 
EVERYONE INCLUDED IN D4K IS VERY LUCKY TO 
HORSEBACK RIDE WITH SUCH A GREAT GROUP OF 
PEOPLE. 
 
D4K IS A GREAT OPPORTUNITY FOR KIDS TO GROW AND 
LEARN WITH HORSES. 
 
I HAVE NEVER BEEN TO A SHOW LIKE THE ONE IN NEW 
YORK BEFORE. I LEARNED SO MUCH FROM YOUR 
FESTIVAL INCLUDING WHAT I NEED TO IMPROVE ON 
WHEN I RIDE AND WHAT I DO BEST. 
 
WE REALLY WENT TO THE NEXT LEVEL BY GOING TO 
YOUR FESTIVAL AND LEARNED WHAT THE RULES FOR 
DRESSAGE INCLUDE. 
 
I'LL DEFINITELY BE BACK NEXT YEAR TO TAKE PART IN 
D4K WITH ONE OF THE PONIES FROM YOUR PROGRAM, 
FOZZY. 
 
I'M SO EXCITED TO DO THIS EXPERIENCE ONCE AGAIN. 
 
YOURS TRULY, 
JULIANA SARDELLI, AGE 10 
 
 


